October 19, 2017 448

A budget workshop with the Supervisors was held Thursday, October 19, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. in the
Township Building. The workshop was advertised as required by law in the local paper. Those present
were Barry Schrope, Jim Fuller, Jeff Smith, Vicki Jenkins, Mitch Robb and Sue Flickinger.

Mitch Robb of the New Bloomfield Fire Co. stated they are hoping to get started on their new building
and then after that they would like to look into purchasing a new tanker truck stating their current truck is
over 30 years old and they would like to get a tanker that holds more water.

The supervisors went over the remaining open items on the preliminary budget for 2018.

Barry Schrope made a motion to advertise the proposed budget for adoption at the December
meeting, Jim Fuller second the motion, with all in favor.

Workshop adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Vicki L. Jenkins
Twp. Secretary



